
	

	

SCC	Meeting	
Feb.	6,	2017	
3:30	PM	

	
Attendance:	Ken	Higgins,	Pete	Gallant,	Sherrie	Russell,	Susan	Westover,	Mindi	Beck,	
Shanna	Carroll,	Wendy	Condie,	Veronica	Reginato,	John	Thomas,	Amy	Mullins	
	
Approval	of	Minutes:	
	
A	motion	was	made	by	Mindi	to	approve	the	November16,	2016	minutes,	seconded	
by	Veronica.	
	 Yay:	10	
	 Nay:	0	
	
School	updates	:	
	
Next	year	approval	of	teachers:	
1st		–	4.5	
2nd		–	5	
3rd		–	4.5	
4th		–	5	
5th		–	5	
6th		–	4.5	
	
Rocky	Reading	–	off	to	a	great	start		
BOB	–	at	end	of	Rocky	Reading	
Knowledge	Bowl	–	4	teams	
Attendance	program	–	up	5%,	95%	attendance	rate.	Dec	2015	95%,	Dec	2016	98%	
Christmas	Sing	–	shortened	the	program	by	30	min.,	will	continue	format	next	year		
	
Trust	Lands:	
			
Kindergarten	Aides	–	conduct	the	Kindergarten	extension	
Double	dose		
Tracker	aides	–	1	hr	a	day	
Technology		
Professional	development	
	
Budget	of	$65,000	2016/2017	
Budget	of	$88,209	2017/2018	
	
Ideas	for	funds	for	the	2017-2018	school	year:		additional	chromebooks	next	year	or	
ipads,	updates	to	the	sound	system	in	the	school,	which	is	12	yrs	old	(the	cost	is	
approximately	$800	per	room).	The	stage	sound	system	could	also	use	some	
updating–wireless	microphones,	etc.	Increased	aide	help,	especially	K-3	(DIBELS	
and	progress	monitoring)	would	be	beneficial.	



	

	

	
SNAP	Plan:	
	
Highland	Blvd.	crosswalk	will	be	moved	up	to	11800	N.		This	should	be	complete	
next	school	year.	There	will	be	a	flashing	light	and	a	crossing	guard.	
	
	
Next	meeting	Monday,	March	13,	2017,	3:30	PM	
	
June	5,	10:00	AM	planning	meeting	
	
	
	
	
	


